
Hello Teddy Bear Camper! 

I am so excited that you have chosen to be a part of Rock River Christian Camp’s 

2019 Teddy Bear Camp! Let me introduce myself ~ 

My name is Amy Kerr and this is my 5th year of being Dean for Teddy Bear camp. 

My home church is First Christian Church in Kenosha, Wisconsin. I share my busy 

life with my husband Micah, three daughters, one son, two dogs. We live in Antioch, 

Illinois. I am an elementary music teacher at Christian Life School in Kenosha and I 

love watching college football (Go Buckeyes!) and taking vacations to the ocean. I 

love my time at Rock River Christian Camp and I can’t wait to meet each of you!  

Coming to Teddy Bear Camp is like getting a special ”sneak peek” of all the great 

things that Rock River Christian Camp has to offer. Our time together will include 

large group worship, Bible lessons, small group time, a campfire, hiking, yummy food 

and maybe even a wagon ride. Of course we can’t forget about other camp 

activities such as swimming, an awesome playground to play on and carpet ball! 

During our time together at camp we will take a look at our theme - 

            Obedient: Be His Heart, Be His Hands, Be His Voice.   

Take a look at the words in this theme carefully and think about it before you come 

to camp and pray about how you can be obedient in Christ! 

Not sure what to bring? A packing list is provided for you from the camp office 

but to make sure you are ready for a great weekend please add these to your list: 

● extra clothes in case our games get messy! 

●  hiking shoes\good walking shoes (Please be prepared to walk in the woods!) 

● be prepared for crazy weather - umbrella, light jackets, sweatshirts, etc. 

● Bibles 

● money for missions offering and the gift shop 

 

I am so excited to meet all of you as we play, sing, and dive into God’s word! 

 

See you soon! 

Amy Kerr   


